
From: Burdette, Jennifer a
To: Wrenn, Brian L
Subject: RE: ACP hearing officer"s report
Date: Friday, January 5, 2018 4:15:00 PM

Sorry for missing your call this morning.  I was deep into the draft of the 401.  Before I left, I
just wanted to thank you for all of your help with this project.  I enjoyed and learned a lot
working with you.
 
Take care,
Jennifer
 
Jennifer Burdette
401/Buffer Coordinator
Division of Water Resources - 401 & Buffer Permitting Branch
Department of Environmental Quality
919 807 6364 office
jennifer.burdette@ncdenr.gov
 
1617 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1617
(Physical Address:  512 N. Salisbury St, Raleigh, NC 27604 - 9th Flr Archdale Bldg – Room 942F)
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
 

From: Wrenn, Brian L 
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 12:20 PM
To: Higgins, Karen <karen.higgins@ncdenr.gov>; Burdette, Jennifer a
<Jennifer.Burdette@ncdenr.gov>
Subject: FW: ACP hearing officer's report
 
FYI
 
Brian Wrenn
919-743-8409 (office)
919-491-2616 (cell)
 

From: Wrenn, Brian L 
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 12:19 PM
To: Poupart, Jeff <jeff.poupart@ncdenr.gov>
Cc: Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>
Subject: ACP hearing officer's report
 
Jeff,
Please find attached the draft hearing officer’s report for the ACP project.  If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me.  I’m at home with kids, so try my cell (919-491-2616).  Thanks.
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